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Research Director
Transportation And Utilities Committee
Parliament House
George St
BRISBANE QLD 4000

10 April 2017

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: SUBMISSION TO THE TRANSPORT AND OTHER LEGISLATION (PERSONALISED 
TRANSPORT REFORM) AMENDMENT BILL 2017

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this submission to the 
Parliamentary Committee Investigating the Transport and Other Legislation 
(Personalised Transport Reform) Amendment Bill 2017 and Other Legislation 
(Personalised Transport Reform)   Amendment Regulation 2017 tabled in 
Queensland Parliament on 21 March 2017.

I am a taxi operator and driver, I operate 25 taxis, I do not own a TSL. I
 have been a driver and operated since I left school 20 years ago and I 
have slowly grown my business to what it is today.  So far since 2014 when
 ride sharing came to Brisbane illegally, I have been suffering personally
 and finically. My income has dropped about 50% due to oversupply of 
personalised transport.  I have seen my drivers of 100+ decrease to 40 due
 to lack of income and  a lot have gone to find other jobs because they 
can't survive. I as a operated haven't been compensated at all unlike TSL 
owners with the hardship fund.  The proposed changes will only make this 
worse. 
70% of business's in Australia are family business. I have a family and 
had wished that my children could take over the family business one day. 
Now that seems it won't happen.  I have been part of a heavily regulated 
industry for the safety of the consumer set by the Government and 
personalised transport has gotten a free ticket to operate.  Rules are put
 in place for a reason and now the Government wants to "make it easier" 
and a "level playing field". It is still far from that.
Safety for passengers is a huge concern i.e driver fatigue, zero BAC, and 
security cameras in vehicles is a must for all personalised transport 
vehicles. This should be mandatory.  Tamperproof GPS units must be fitted 
to all personalised transport vehicles. 
Another concern is CTP, since 2014 I have paid in excess of $5000 while 
personalised transport vehicles paid no extra.
I fully support and whole heartedly agree with Taxi Council Queensland 
list of requirements as per my attachment as the only and safe way forward
 to make Qld great again.

 do not hesitate to contact me at 

Yours faithfully
bysz
2

Transport and Other Legislation (Personalised 
Transport Reform) Amendment Bill 2017 Submission No. 182













Transport and Other Legislation (Personalised 
Transport Reform) Amendment Bill 2017 Submission No. 182



Transport and Other Legislation (Personalised 
Transport Reform) Amendment Bill 2017 Submission No. 182




